
 
 

         Dr. Ginny Hiltz 
        Principal 

 
March 1, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Erin’s Law (House Bill 6193) was signed into Illinois law in 2013.  This law requires schools to implement an 
age-appropriate sexual assault and abuse awareness and prevention curriculum for grades pre-K through 12.  
Victor Pacini, a survivor of sexual abuse and motivational speaker, will be assisting our elementary schools in 
implementing this mandate.   
 
Mr. Pacini's program is developmentally appropriate, interactive, and aligned with learning standards.  The 
focus of his presentation is to teach children basic skills to keep them safe from dangerous or abusive 
situations.  His website is https://programs.victorpacini.com/bsh-conversation. 
 
Mr. Pacini and colleagues will be presenting at each of the three elementary schools.  His team will be visiting 
Greenbriar on Wednesday, March 8th. 
 

Requests to Opt-Out:  If you would prefer your child opt-out of this prevention education session, please email 
your child’s classroom teacher.   
 

Sincerely, 
 

Ginny Hiltz       Meghan Dames   
Principal       School Social Worker 

Greenbriar School 
2195 Cherry Lane 

Northbrook, IL   60062 
Main 847-498-7950 
FAX 847-504-3710 

www.northbrook28.net 


